
DIAMONDHEAD WATER & SEWER DISTRICT 
REQUEST FOR STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS 

 
Consulting Engineers 

Water & Sewer 
 

Request for Statements of Qualifications for 
Professional Civil Engineering Services  

 
Diamondhead Water and Sewer District 

4425 Park Ten Drive 
Diamondhead, Ms. 39525 

(228) 255-5813 
 

The Diamondhead Water and Sewer District is requesting statements of qualifications from civil 
engineering consultants to provide professional engineering services on an “as needed” basis.  All 
services are to be provided in accordance with applicable, City, State, Federal prescribed rules, 
regulations, policies and laws. 

For a complete copy of the text of the request and the guidelines for submitting, visit www.dwsd.us.   

Questions or requests for additional information should be directed to John Cumberland, 
Business/Office Manager at:  
Phone: 228.255.5813 ext. 225 
Fax: 228.255.5840 
Email: jcumberland@dwsd.us 
 
Interested firms should submit seven (7) copies of their Statements of Qualifications to the District 
Office at or before 4:00 PM on Wednesday, August 1, 2018. 

 
Publish twice:  Saturday, July 14, 2018 

Wednesday, July 18, 2018 
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